
    No         :   LTR-1000-199929 
 
    Da          te: 2018/05/31 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

       Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

       ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Grade Increase for One of AEP Experts Present at the BNPP 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to the letter No. 340-01-20/590 dated 25.04.2018, hereby the BNPP 

approves the grade increase for one of AEP experts present at the BNPP (Mrs. Semina) 

from grade 9B to 8B for carrying out design supervisions and follow-ups on plant’s 

requests concerning the NIAEP company. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 


